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To:
          Parents   




From           Beth McCarthy


Date:           October 11, 2012
· Our Fundraising Campaign will be wrapping up next week.  Please make sure that all orders and money are returned to the school no later than Monday, October 15th.  We want to ensure that the items are received and sent home before Christmas.  Thank you for participating in this year’s fundraiser. 
· Please note, when dropping your child off at school in the morning or picking them up at the end of the day, please park in the lower parking lot.  If you have an aunt, uncle or grandparents picking your child up, please inform them of this practice. 
· Picture retakes will be held on Thursday, October 25th.
· Fall Fair is this Sunday from 1:00 – 4:00.
· Mad Science:  if your child is registering for Mad Science please return forms and payment on Monday.   Extra forms are available in the office.  Start date is Tuesday, October 16th.

· There is at Home & School meeting this evening at 6:30.  Everyone welcome.
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